
Memo 
To: Members, Board of Supervisors 

From: Rich Gord&t k nd Mike Nevin ‘-* 
P+f4 

Date: 04/17/03 

Re: Appointment to the TANF Planning Council 

RECOMMEiDATlON: 

It is recommended that Vicente Quintana be appointed to the position of Parent/Guardian of At-Risk 
Youth on the TANF Planning Council. This appointment would be effective immediately. This 
individual would serve for a full three-year term, which would expire on March 31, 2006. 

BACKGROUND: 

The TANF Planning Council advises the Chief Probation Officer in the development of the proposed 
expenditure plan for funds provided by the Welfare & Institutions Code, which focus on prevention and 
early intervention for first time offhnders or youth that are at risk of being adjudicated wards of the court. 

Vicente Quintana is a resident of San Mateo and currently works for the City of Burlingame. He is the 
father of two daughters. His background includes work in juvenile advocacy gnd delinquency 
prevention. We recommend Mr. Quintana for appointment. 
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